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Feb. 10, 2017

Dear Parents, 

South Loop School’s 1st-8th Grade Young Authors Writing Project has begun.  Every student is expected to participate. Please be supportive of your child’s writing, but remember the final product should be student-created.                                                                       Due Date:  March 20, 2017
Young Authors Project Guidelines 

1. The book must be the original work of the author with original characters (No Barbie, Disney, Star Wars, Pokémon, etc.). 

2.  This is a home-based project. Students may work on it during school hours, at the teacher’s discretion. 

3. Acceptable styles of writing are poetry, story (narrative), or informational.  Poetry books require at least 10 poems. Illustrations may be included, but do not contribute towards minimum page length requirements, (e.g. If you have a 4-page story, but include 2 illustrations, your story will be 6 pages. If you put an illustration on half of each page, then your page numbers will double). Page length minimums are as follows:

· 1st-2nd Grade - 2 full length pages

· 3rd – 5th Grade  - 3 full length pages

· 6th – 8th Grade - 4 full length pages
  4. Informational books must include a reference section, which does not contribute toward page length requirements.
5. The book may be typed or legibly handwritten in manuscript or cursive. If the text is typed by someone other than the author credit must be given to the typist. The typist may not edit the book in any way.  The length of typed texts must be equivalent to the following requirements: Times New Roman, 12 pt. font, double-spaced, a minimum of half of the written page length.
6. The text of each book must contain appropriate content and language that adheres to the CPS Student Code of Conduct.                                                     
7. Illustrations can be the author’s original work, or they can be taken from other sources (i.e. magazines, newspapers, internet). Illustrations from other sources must be cited. However, no other adult or student may produce artwork; nor cut, paste, outline or design layout for a student's book.   

8. Books must have a substantial cover and pages securely attached. 

9. Each student manuscript entered into the school-wide Young Author’s Contest must have a printed identification card affixed to the inside cover. 

Identification cards can simply be index cards containing the following information: 
a. Author/Illustrator
b. Grade  
c. Age  
d. Home address  
e. School name and phone number  
f. Homeroom teacher’s name   
g. Manuscript title  
h. Genre of manuscript (narrative, informational, or poetry)
Due Date: March 20, 2017.


There will be two contest winners per classroom. Classroom winners’ stories will be submitted into the school-wide contest. There will be one contest winner per grade cycle. School-wide winners will be invited to attend the NSPB Awards Ceremony at the Printer’s Row Lit Fest in June.
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